DW 22-058
Attachment A

From: Steve St Cyr

To: Descoteau, Robyn

Cc: Laflamme, Jayson

Subject: Re: DW 22-058 Bedford Waste Step 2 costs
Date: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 11:15:54 AM

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Hi Robyn,

Sure, the Company is amenable to removing the hour estimated to review DOE DRs and draft
responses. Perhaps, DOE will now be able to submit its report sooner than the 6/5/24 due date so as
allow the PUC to issue its order sooner. I'm hoping to communicate the PUC approved result with the
7/1/24 billing.

Thanks,
Steve

On Monday, May 13, 2024 at 04:00:23 PM EDT, Descoteau, Robyn <robyn.j.descoteau@energy.nh.gov>
wrote:

Good afternoon Steve,

| have fully reviewed the supporting documentation related to Bedford Waste's Step 2 expenses as
submitted by you on April 26, 2024. The DOE will not be submitting Data Requests. As a result, would the
Company be amenable to removing the hour estimated to review the DOE DRs and Draft response (see
St. Cyr invoice 05/01)? This would represent a deduction of $141.75 or $1.82 per customer. The
Company would not be required to refile documents. The DOE would discuss the adjustment in its letter
to the PUC.

$3,254.89 - 141.75 = $3,113.14 / 78 = $39.91, a reduction of $1.82 per customer.

Best regards,

Robyn Descoteau

Utility Analyst - Water Group
NH Department of Energy
Regulatory Division

21 South Fruit St

Concord, NH 03301
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